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Monday 16th August 2021
Dear Parents/Carers,

Your child's name has been forwarded to me as someone who will not be attending the PGL trip in
September.

We would like to ensure that all children have memorable experiences during this week, therefore, we
have organised two trips to Stanley Park to use the fantastic facilities.

On Thursday 9th September, we will use the High Ropes and complete Caving activities, followed by
a picnic. On Friday 10th September, we will have a Canoeing and Orienteering session, again
followed by a picnic.

Both of these trips will take place in the morning, leaving school around 9:15am and returning for
2:00pm. As Stanley Park is so close, we will walk there each day. A full risk assessment of these
activities, and the walk to and from school have been completed. Arrangements for any specific
needs will be put into place.

The total cost for these activities is £19.16. Parent Pay will be set up so that you can make
small regular payments over the summer holiday. Closing date for payments is 6th September.
Permission for your child to attend these activities will also be sent to you on Parent App.

If you have any queries regarding these activities, please contact school by email, using
beadmin@cidari.co.uk. Any queries will be passed onto Mrs. Collison or myself, and we will
endeavour to respond as quickly as possible. School will reopen to children on Thursday 2nd
September. Should you have any further questions, these can be addressed at this time.

| hope you have an enjoyable summer break.

Yours sincerely,

A Tinowles

Annabelle Knowles
Assistant Headteacher

Headteacher: Mrs. D Rusling '
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